Final performance for Neshkoro's Music in the Park

Written by Todd Mascaretti, Argus freelance
Tuesday, August 27, 2013 9:46 AM

The final performance for the 2013 Friday Night Concert in the Park at Neshkoro’s Rivers Edge
Park was met with a beautiful night of seasonable weather. The Oakridge Mennonite Church
Choir performed a wide array of hymnal songs for the crowd with over 50 in attendance on Aug.
23.

The 14 performances began on June 7 with Tuba Dan and ended with the choir on Aug. 23.
Well over 600 people attended the concerts over the summer months. The Neshkoro
Enhancement Committee organized the concerts. All proceeds from the event go to the
restoration and beatification of the Village of Neshkoro.

The concerts will return in June of 2014 and a new schedule will be announced in early 2014 for
those interested in attending.

Visitors from throughout the state and two foreign countries (ltaly and Germany) attended this
year. The organizers wish to extend their gratitude and appreciation to all who attended and
donated to the success of the event.




